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1. BIRDS students talk at Meisenkaibranch of Kurume
2. NUM announces at the UN its involvement in the BIRDS Project
3. UNOOSA recognizes YȅǳǘŜŎƘΩǎcapacity building achievements, including BIRDS
4. Departure from Narita for UNISEC-Global in Bulgaria
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All back issues of this newsletter can be easily downloaded.  Go to here:     http://birds.ele.kyutech.ac.jp/
At the top, click on the tab called NEWSLETTER.   You will get a menu for all back issues.
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MeisenkaiMeeting
at Kurume

Meisenkai

Report (the next 3 slides) by Students Taiwoand Nakamura
17 October 2016

1. BIRDS students talk at Meisenkaibranch of Kurume
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¢ƘŜ ΨMeisenkaiΩ ƻŦ YǳǊǳƳŜ --
ΨMeisenkaiΩ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŀƭǳƳƴƛ ŀǎǎƻŎƛŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ Kyutech.  Members can be current students and former students of Kyutech.

Kurume Branch of Meisenkai
Kyutechgraduates who work in or near Kurume are 
attached tothis branch.  Taiwoand Nakamura went to 
a recent meeting of this branch.

Meeting details
Date :  Saturday, 15 October 2016.
Place: Bridgestone Club

( in front of Bridgestone factory in Kurume)
Attendance: 31 persons  (age:  from 24 to 94  )
Presentationlanguage :

English(Nakamuratranslatedfor Taiwo)
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Nakamura        Taiwo

The BIRDS
partners
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End of Report on the 
Meisenkaimeeting at 
the Kurume Branch.

Good job, Taiwoand !!!
This is important public relations 
work ςThe Editor.

Kurume
15 Oct 2016

Delicious Kurume ramen
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Title: Permanent Representative of 

Mongolia to UN gives a statement about 

first Mongolian satellite.

Summary of text:  H.E.Sukhbold Sukhee, 

Ambassador Extraordinary and 

Plenipotentiary and Permanent 

Representative of Mongolia to the United 

Nations attends plenary meeting titled as 

International cooperation in the peaceful 

uses of Outer Space at fourth 

Committee of the 71st UN General 

Assembly, held on October 11, 2016. He 

states during his speech in the meeting 

that Mongolia always strives to follow 

intention on peaceful uses of outer space 

from UN. Ambassador emphasizes that 

Mongolia is planning to launch its first 

ever satellite by 2017. So, we hope that 

we could take advantages, at least, in the 

fields of independent research and study 

in the space and natural disaster 

preparedness. 

NUM website, 13-Oct-2016.

At left, the article is translated from Mongolian to English by Mr. TURTOGTOKH 

Tumenjargal, a member of the BIRDS team.  We call him  T u r o .

2. NUM announces at the UN its involvement in the BIRDS Project
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3. UNOOSA recognizes YȅǳǘŜŎƘΩǎcapacity 
building achievements, including BIRDS

(with this official letter)
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ά[ŜŀǾƛƴƎ for the nanosatellite 
symposium and UNISEC Global Meeting 
in Bulgaria! At Narita airport. τwith 
TejumolaTaiwo, Tomohiro Takanashi, 
Masahiro Nakamura, Senior Benjamin 
Bonsu, KyoheiYashimaand Takumi Dateέ

From the Facebook of Rei 
Kawashima, Secretary General 
of UNISEC Global

16 Oct 2016

4. Departure from Narita for UNISEC-Global in Bulgaria

Taiwo
(Nigeria)

Bonsu
(Ghana)

Rei
(UNISEC)

Taiwo& Bonsuare members of BIRDS team

https://www.facebook.com/tejumowealth
https://www.facebook.com/tomohiro.takanashi.58
https://www.facebook.com/nakamura.masahiro.311
https://www.facebook.com/nanaakwasi.bonsu.5
https://www.facebook.com/kyohei.yashima.5
https://www.facebook.com/takumi.date.7

